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Aino (pronounced “I know”) was asked 
to mentor a club member preparing a 
floral design for “The Added Touch 
Flower Show” on June 2nd.  She was an 
excellent choice not only because of her 
enthusiasm and energy but her 
appreciation for flowers and her creative 
eye.  Her love for flowers was cultivated 
as an adolescent, when she lived for 3 
years in Japan, and was immersed in a 
world of ​sabi ​and​ wabi.  Sabi​ is the 
aesthetic of asymmetry, extreme 
plainness, and simplicity which results in 
an unbalanced, seemingly random 
design, which creates surprise and 
delight. And ​Wabi​ is the aesthetic of 
being simple and quiet, but with an 
emphasis on rustic beauty, or aged 
beauty. In terms of design it contains 

organic elements, but can have a 
human touch, either curated or modified 
by hand. 
  
Aino and her sister-in-law spent many 
years arranging flowers for weddings in 
Northern VA. They volunteered their 
time and talent with the National 
Institute of Health for indigents patients. 
 
Aino and her husband Chuck have been 
coming to their home at LOW since 
1989.  They moved here permanently in 
2012 and she has been a member for 4 
years.

 

 
June 26: “Raised Bed Gardening” 7pm:   
Salem Church Library with Speaker 
Glen Valdez.  Sponsored by MGACRA 
 
July 7: LOW Independence Day 
Celebration- Cookie Sale: 

 




